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Friday 23rd May 2025 

Robins Class Science Workshop – Cumnor House, Wednesday 4th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to share that Robins Class has been invited to attend a Science workshop at Cumnor 

House on Wednesday 4th June 2025. During our visit, we will be given the opportunity to take on the role 

of scientists working in laboratories to undertake a variety of exciting investigations. 

We will be travelling by coach to Cumnor House at 12.15pm and will be returning to school for the end of 

the school day. Children will be eating their lunch at school a little earlier on this day. 

We welcome any helpers to join us so please do let the school office know if you would like to attend. It is 

likely that you will need to make your own way to Cumnor House as the coach is restricted on numbers. 

Thanks to the support of the PTFA, this trip is free to all pupils. Please therefore simply provide your 

consent on Arbor in order for your child to take part in this trip. 

We look forward to sharing the awe and wonder of the afternoon with you! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Jennifer Ross 

Robins Class Teacher 
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